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Chatham County Residents May Participate in Primary Election Early Voting 
Beginning February 15th 

 
PITTSBORO, NC— The Chatham County Board of Elections Office informs residents that they can cast 
their ballots for the 2024 primary election beginning February 15th through March 2nd. 
 
Individuals who missed the voter registration deadline of February 9th may register at an early voting site 
on the day they vote. There will be no voter registration during the primary election, March 5th. 
 
Residents may vote early at these sites in Chatham County: 
Goldston Town Hall   
40 Coral Avenue 
Goldston, NC 27252  
 
National Guard Armory  
801 Alston Bridge Road  
Siler City, NC 27344  
 
Chatham County Agriculture & Conference Center                                                                                                                 
1192 US 64 Business West 
Pittsboro, NC 27312  
 
Central Carolina Community College (CCCC) Chatham Health Sciences Center  
75 Ballentrae Court 
Pittsboro, NC 27312  
 
Hollands Chapel AME Zion Church   
360 Burgess Road 
Apex, NC  27523  
 
These are the dates and times that individuals may vote early: 
Thursday, February 15: 8:00 a.m. - 7:30 p.m.  
Friday, February 16: 8:00 a.m. - 7:30 p.m.  
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Saturday, February 17: 10:00 a.m. - 3:00 p.m.  
Sunday, February 18: CLOSED  
Monday, February 19: 8:00 a.m. - 7:30 p.m.  
Tuesday, February 20: 8:00 a.m. - 7:30 p.m.  
Wednesday, February 21: 8:00 a.m. - 7:30 p.m.  
Thursday, February 22: 8:00 a.m. - 7:30 p.m. 
Friday, February 23: 8:00 a.m. - 7:30 p.m.  
Saturday, February 24: 10:00 a.m. - 3:00 p.m.  
Sunday, February 25: Noon - 3:00 p.m.  
Monday, February 26: 8:00 a.m. - 7:30 p.m.  
Tuesday, February 27: 8:00 a.m. - 7:30 p.m.  
Wednesday, February 28: 8:00 a.m. - 7:30 p.m.  
Thursday, February 29: 8:00 a.m. - 7:30 p.m.  
Friday, March 1: 8:00 a.m. - 7:30 p.m.  
Saturday, March 2: 8:00 a.m. - 3:00 p.m. 
 
Voters will be asked to show photo ID when voting in North Carolina. Voters may show their driver’s 
license. Other acceptable photo IDs include U.S. Passport, military or veterans ID, and college or 
university student ID. If a voter does not have an acceptable photo ID, they can get one at no cost from 
the Chatham County Board of Elections Office or the N.C. Division of Motor Vehicles (NCDMV). 
Individuals can learn more at Get a Free Voter Photo ID on the State Board of Elections website.  
 
Additional election information, including sample ballots, can be found online at  
www.chathamcountync.gov/elections. Questions may be directed to the Chatham County Board of 
Elections at 919-545-8500. 
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